
From: Terry Horton 
Sent: 31 January 2019 10:49
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Pat Sutor; Grange Farm; 
Subject: NYM/18/052/FL - RUDDA FARM, STAINTONDALE

Good morning Hilary,

At last I am able to supply the required survey report for the bats at Rudda.

Hopefully, as the report details the mitigation measures to be implemented, you will now be able to issue a
notice of decision.

Chris Toohie has informed me this morning that the works to be carried out under licence as detailed in the
report need to be undertaken May to August

Thanks for your patience in this matter.
Let me know if you require anything further.

Best regards,

Terry.

Sent from Windows Mail

m.barnes
Stamp
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